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Tena Koutou Katoa 

Congratulations to our nine students who made their First Holy 

Communion last Sunday. I wish them every blessing as they continue on 

their faith journey. (Photo Below) 

Driveway Safety: Please do not drive down the drive during school hours 

unless you have an appointment in the office. Even if you are running late 

or it’s raining, children are to be dropped off in the carpark and they are to 

walk down. This is for the safety of your children. 

Public Holiday: Just a reminder that 

New Zealand is having a public 

holiday on Monday to mark the 

passing of Queen Elizabeth 11. 

It is the country’s and our way of saying thank you for the years of dedication Queen 

Elizabeth gave to the Commonwealth. A remarkable woman in so many ways, her 

dedication to her duties as Queen, as a mother and grandmother and as a 

Christian. She will be missed by many. 

 

Kia okioki i runga i te rangimarie. 

 

Ma te Atua e manaaki 

Jane Rutherford      

57 Pine Avenue, Melville 

Hamilton 3206 

Phone: (07) 843 6554 

Email:  info@stpius.school.nz 

Website: www.stpius.school.nz 

 
Mission Statement 

Principal’s Message 

 

Important Dates—September 

26th   Public Holiday 

29th   School Mass 

   Board Meeting 

30th    Term 3 Holidays 

17th October Term 4 Begins 

12th November Quiz Night 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

There is some interesting articles in 

here, please click HERE to view:  

  

Happy Birthday from 

everyone at St Pius X 

September 

25th—Arushi—Tara Iti 

27th—Evan—Tara Iti & Beni-

ta—Piwakawaka 

28th—Heather—Hoiho 

Birthdays 

Are almost here again!!!!  

Click on the following link to see what holiday 
programmes are available  

https://www.stpius.school.nz/1/file_sets/20-school-
holiday-programmes 

 Or you can go to our website—
www.stpius.school.nz and click on School Holiday 

Programmes.  

 

 

 

 

If you are going on holidays and will be 
away in school time, please let the 

office know as soon as possible so we 
can mark the appropriate code by your 

child’s name on the role. 

Our annual Quiz Night is back!! 

Saturday 12th November. Prices (per 
person/table) will be advertised next 

week. 

https://click.mlsend2.com/link/c/YT0yMDQ0NTAyNDMwMzI1OTM4NjcyJmM9cjViNyZlPTAmYj0xMDE5NjgzOTgyJmQ9cDluOG4wcA==.LoBP_vyVC-s9fgU3v98PCH6ZHZzY7bvqZocwI-yKAbs

